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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Morgan Johnson [mjohnson@engeo.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 10:18 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2938
Attachments: DIR_L_2012-12-26.pdf

Jerry,  
We have identified no additional stakeholders other than the nearby property owner list which are working on.  We 
reviewed the fact sheet and concur with the language. Let me know if there is anything else you need from us. Thanks! 
 
Morgan Johnson, QSD 
Environmental Scientist 

 
2213 Plaza Drive 
Rocklin, CA 95765 
(916) 786-8883 Phone  
(888) 279-2698 Fax  
www.engeo.com 

 
If you have feedback for ENGEO please take a moment and fill out a quick survey 
*Voted one of the Top 10 Best Places to Work in the United States of America!* 
 
*******Due to the potential that information by electronic media can deteriorate, be damaged, lost or modified unintentionally or otherwise, use of this 
electronic data by anyone other than ENGEO Incorporated shall be at the sole risk of such user and without liability or legal exposure to ENGEO 
Incorporated.  The recipient is responsible for verifying the accuracy of data against governing hard copy documentation.  Recipient assumes all risks in 
the changing or modification of data and revisions or updating of hard copy documents.********* 

 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 9:29 AM 
To: JGOTCHER@CI.PLEASANTON.CA.US 
Cc: DSTEFANI@LPFIRE.ORG; Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Jeff Adams; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. 
Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2938 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
  
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002938. 
  
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
ACEH 
 


